
 

 

ATTENTION PROVIDERS 

HOTFIX RELEASE  

IT is performing a Hotfix Release today (08/29/2025) at 5pm.   We 
expect that the System will only be down for about 10 minutes.  

Thank you for your attention and patience. 

Trillium IT Department 

DO NOT REPLY to this email as this is an unmonitored email address. If you have 
any questions, please contact:  IT.Support@TrilliumNC.org.  
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